
ROYAL CANADIAN ION 
Branch 308, Durham 

To: Kodey Hewlett 
Municipality of West Grey 

Hello, 

I am the Poppy Chair for The Royal Canadian Legion Branch 308, Durham. 
Every September, the Royal Canadian Legion celebrates Legion week. This year it runs 
from Sep 17 - 23. During th is week, we would like to have the Legion flag fly from a 
flagpole at the Municipal Building. If you approve this, we would like to have some 
members of the Legion on hand Sep 18 for the raising of the flag. We will provide the 
flag . 

For your consideration . 

Sincerely, 
Comrade Brian Carr 
RCL Branch 308 Durham 
Po 




